
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/6/2013 5:20:13 PM
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Frank Lindh (frl@cpuc.ca.gov) (frl@cpuc.ca.gov); Nancy Ryan (ner@cpuc.ca.gov)

(ner@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: Land Conservation Tax Neutrality Issue

Paul - are you aware of the issue we (PG&E and the Stewardship Counsel) are 
having with Joel P. over the land conservation tax neutrality issue ? If not, I’d be 
happy to brief you on it. If you are aware, is there anything you would like us to do to 
move this forward ?
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